
 
 

 

 Missouri ABLE program 
  

The Missouri Achieving a Better Life Experience (ABLE) program was launched in 2017 by 
Missouri State Treasurer Eric Schmitt. The Missouri ABLE program offers tax-free savings 
accounts for Missourians with disabilities. These accounts do not have a negative impact on 
a person's Medicaid eligibility status. 
  
For more information regarding the program, frequently asked questions are on the Missouri 
ABLE website at: https://www.moable.com/faq/ 
  
State Treasurer Schmitt will be in Kirksville on Wednesday, March 28, to talk about the 
program and answer questions. The public is invited to attend this event.  For details, click 
here. 

 

 

2/9/18 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?t=7nobvu7ab.0.0.eqztinjab.0&id=preview&r=3&p=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.moable.com%2Ffaq%2F
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?t=7nobvu7ab.0.0.eqztinjab.0&id=preview&r=3&p=https%3A%2F%2Fdmh.mo.gov%2Fdd%2Fdocs%2Fdocs%2Fmoableinvitation.pdf

